Growing responsible global citizens

Benchill Primary School Benchill Road Wythenshawe Manchester M22 8EJ

Tel: 0161 998 3075

Email: admin@benchill.manchester.sch.uk Website: www.benchill.manchester.sch.uk

Monday 19th October 2020



Friday Afternoons after Half Term

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you are all well and looking forward to the half term break. It has certainly been an interesting half term, with lots of challenges and changes made due to the pandemic.

Thank you again for being so supportive. Let us hope the C-19 situation starts to improve next half term and in the run up to Christmas.

After half term, we are going to stop the Friday 'home learning' afternoon and lunchtime finish. While there has been general support for this, we have received feedback from a significant number of parents who found it difficult. In addition, our attendance figures for the Friday are showing a substantial dip.

As a result, from the first Friday after half-term, Friday 6^{th} November, the school closing time will be $3.00 \, \text{pm} - 3.15 \, \text{pm} - 3.30 \, \text{pm}$, depending on your family surname, exactly the same as the rest of the week.

If you have any questions about this, please don't hesitate to contact the school email – admin@benchill.manchester.sch.uk

Kindest regards,

Mrs Eken Headteacher

















